FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

Experimental Licensing Branch
2000 M Street, N.W., Suite 230
Washington, D.C. 20554

June 3, 1999
In reply refer to:

NH, Rm 264-A
MS 1300-E1
Mr. Joe Serra
Raytheon Company
M/S T3SQ16
P.O. Box 1201

Tewksbury, MA 01876-0901

RE: Experimental Radio Services
(Part 5 of the FCC Rules)

Dear Mr. Serra:

Your request for renewal of station KA2XYP is hereby returned to you. The
Experimental Licensing Branch is unable to process your application, because you did not
submit the necessary form 405 required for station renewals.

Enclosed is a copy of the most recent form 405 for your convenience. We request that

you please redo your application on this form, and resubmit your application through the
Mellon Bank at:

Experimental Radio Services
P.O. Box 358320
Pittsburgh, PA 15251-5320

We appreciate your cooperation.

Thank you,

Jlonery Sy

Nancy Hey,
Information Technician
Experimental Licensing Branch

Enclosure




